
THE CARTS ASSIGNED TO YOUR RESIDENCE OR BUSINESS ARE 
THE PROPERTY OF THE CITY OF OCALA. EACH CART IS ASSIGNED 

BY SERIAL NUMBER TO A LOCATION 

• Damaged or stolen carts are repaired or replaced by the Sanitation division. 
• If an additional cart is needed, you may purchase one for an additional one-time fee but it 

remains the property of the City of Ocala. 
• Do not paint names or addresses on the carts. 
• In the event of a move, the cart remains with the residence. 
• Rinse out your cart(s) occasionally using mild detergents. Ammonia cleaners may 

discourage animals. 
• During stormy weather, please be sure carts are secure. 

  

For these or any other cart related issues, please call the Sanitation Division at 351-6697 

 


